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To Cumberland Council,

| am against the idea of a large waste transfer to be built in Lidcombe at 109A Church Street. As an individual who
not only resides within the Lidcombe community but also utilises the facilities around the area, | believe that this
development is inappropriate for several reasons. Firstly, this development is within very close proximity to
residential areas, which can be extremely inconvenient for a lot of people including myself due to odour control, but
more so, can cause major traffic issues as the operating hours are between Monday - Friday during 6 am to 10 am,
which are considered the busiest times as people are rushing to get to work/send their kids off to school. Secondly,
the recent development of several apartments are within close proximity to this development and therefore this is
inappropriate. Thirdly, this development in general can impact the commercial and residential entities of Lidcombe.
Lastly, Lidcombe has a significant population, and with the new housing being built, it is only set to increase. With so
many individuals living in Lidcombe, the development of a large waste transfer is inappropriate as it only makes it
more crowded and busy. | hope to consider my email.

Kind Regards,
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